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March 8, 2006

Mr. Rick Brown

Environmental Engineer

Division of Solid Waste Management

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation
2700 Middlebrook Pike, Suite 220 '
Knoxville, Tennessee 37921-5602

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY (TVA) —~ MINOR REVISION OF THE PROPOSED
OPERATIONS MANUAL AND-PLANS — GYPSUM/COAL ASH LANDFILL — KINGSTON
FOSSIL PLANT :

Dear Mr. Brown:

As we have discussed with you, TVA wishes to make a minor plans revision to our
pending application for the lateral expansion of the existing permitted landfill at our
Kingston Fossil Plant. This revision will change the route of the discharge from the
existing dredge cells into the ash pond. As we discussed, TVA will make these
modifications this summer. Enclosed are three copies of the revised engineering
drawings.

If you have any questions, please contact Larry C. Bowers at (423) 751-4947 in
Chattanooga. Mr. Bowers is the TVA point of contact for this project.

Sincerely,

Gordon G. Park
Manager, Environmental Affairs
5D Lookout Place

GGP:1.CB:BFD
cc(Enclosures):
Mr. Glen Pugh
Division of Solid Waste Management
Tennessee Department of Environment
and Conservation
5th Floor, L&C Annex
401 Church Street
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

E. L. Deskins, KFP 1A-KST (w/o Enclosures)
B. K. Ellis, MR 2T-C (w/o Enclosures)
B. B. Walton, ET 11A-K (w/o Enclosures)

~EDMS, WT CA-K(w/o Enclosures)
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Tennessee Valley Authority. 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga. Tennessee 37402-2801

March 8, 2006

Mr. Rick Brown

Environmental Engineer

. Division of Solid Waste Management

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation
2700 Middlebrook Pike, Suite 220

Knoxville, Tennessee 37921-5602

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY (TVA) — MINOR REVISION OF THE PROPOSED
OPERATIONS MANUAL AND PLANS - GYPSUM/COAL ASH LANDFILL ~ KINGSTON
FOSSIL PLANT

Dear Mr. Brown:

As we have discussed with you, TVA wishes to make a minor plans revision to our
pending application for the lateral expansion of the existing permitted landfill at our
Kingston Fossil Plant. This revision will change the route of the discharge from the
existing dredge cells into the ash pond. As we discussed, TVA will make these
modifications this summer. Enclosed are three copies of the revised engineering
drawings. ‘

If you have any questions, please contact Larry C. Bowers at (423) 751-4947 in
Chattanooga. Mr. Bowers is the TVA point of contact for this project.

Sincerely,

Yot § frh—

Gordon G. Park
Manager, Environmental Affairs
5D Lookout Place

Enclosures
cc (Enclosures):
Mr. Glen Pugh
Division of Solid Waste Management
Tennessee Department of Environment
and Conservation
5th Floor, L&C Annex
401 Church Street.
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
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